
British Columbia Square and Round Dance Federation 

Annual General Meeting – April 30, 2023 

Report – Director at Large – Victoria and District Caller Teacher Association (VDCTA) 

 

Square and round dancing was in full swing for the 2022-2023 season in Region 1 – Lower Vancouver 
Island.  Five clubs have provided new dancer classes this dance season which have kept callers and cuers 
busy, in addition to their regular duties as club callers, cuers and managers. Great work VDCTA 
members! 
 
The LVIWSRDA and the VDCTA held 4 workshops and general meetings in September, November, 
January and March.  The VCDTA AGM is scheduled for April 16, 2023.  Six summer dances have been 
scheduled, as well as two hall benefit dances. 
 
The VDCTA sponsored a round dance party at the Colwood Hall on March 26, 2023, which was well 
attended. We look forward to the LVIWSRDA/VDCTA Spring Roundup Dance on May 7, 2023. 
 
There are currently 10 VDCTA members active in cueing and calling. 
 
 
Kirk Rockerbie 
Director at Large – Victoria and District Caller Teacher Association 
April 11, 2023 


